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Let's see. We are taxed when we buy gasoline, now Oregon wants to tax when 

purchasing new tires. What is next? A tax when you change your oil? Oh that is right, 

we must be carbon neutral and drive electric vehicles. This bill states some of the 

revenue will produce more access to light rail? Fine if you live in the Portland metro 

area. Enough of the taxes. Live within your means. Vote no for new taxes!  


